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KRHJ-FM,  a  non-commercial  educational  radio  station,  on  December  19th 2023,  filed  for  an
Engineering Spectial Temporary Authorization (STA).   File number 0000233399 requested KRHJ to
deviate from it's licensed parameters.  The request specifically addressed the loss of the existing AUX
site  and needed to  establish  coverage  with a  transmitter  from the  studio  location,  while  the  main
transmitter site antenna work was performed.

As of May 17th 2024, antenna site work has completed.   In addition, the existing AUX site as file
number 0000196101 has been restablished.
 
47 C.F.R. § 73.1560(b) and 47 C.F.R. § 73.1635 relief, is no longer required to continue operations.
STA File Number 0000233399 can be retired early before it's deadline of June 19th 2024
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